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NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION 

FOR THE ISSUANCE OF AUTHORITY TO CONSTRUCT AND 
SIGNIFICANT MODIFICATION OF FEDERALLY 

MANDATED OPERATING PERMIT 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control 
District has made its final decision to issue an Authority to Construct to Bronco 
Wine Company at 6342 Bystrum Road, Ceres, CA.  This project authorizes the 
modification of one 12.6 MMBtu/hr natural gas-fired boiler to replace the existing 
burner with a new low NOx burner.   
 
No comments were received following the District’s preliminary decision on this 
project. 
 
The application review, project # N-1201116, is available for public inspection at 
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm, the SAN JOAQUIN 
VALLEY AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 1990 EAST GETTYSBURG 
AVENUE, FRESNO, CA 93726,  and at any other District office.  For additional 
information, please contact the District at (559) 230-6000.   
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